
 

  

Bishop Wordsworth's Church of England Grammar School for Boys is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales.  
Registered number: 07525856.   

7 December 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Exeter Street Parking 
 
As you will probably know, the Exeter Street Entrance to the School is busy and the road outside 
full of traffic most of the time.  We endeavour to keep the boys safe by repeatedly reminding them 
of the need for awareness of risk, and by ensuring that they use the road crossing safely and 
sensibly.  The yellow zig-zag area immediately outside the school gates forms a really important 
part of this effort to keep the boys safe, as it ensures that visibility is good either side of the 
entrance. 
 
Sadly the importance of keeping this area completely clear at all times does not seem to be 
understood by everyone, as we have had a small but increasing number of parents who have 
started to drop their sons off in the restricted zone.  Parents also occasionally drop their sons 
immediately opposite the school (sometimes by parking with one set of wheels on the pavement); 
this is just as dangerous. 
 
Exeter Street is a long road, with plenty of room further towards the roundabout to drop boys off. 
Please help us here in school to keep the boys safe. 
 
Yours sincerely   
 
 
S D Smallwood 
Head Master 


